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ANNOUNCEMENT OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
The Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission’s Legislative Branch and Executive Branch 
Committee will meet on Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 018 of the Ohio 
Statehouse. 

The Legislative Branch and Executive Branch Committee will hear an update on citizen efforts to 
reform the Congressional redistricting process.  In addition, the committee will discuss members’ 
ideas for revisions to the remaining sections assigned to the committee. 

If you are interested in addressing the committee, please contact Shari L. O’Neill, Interim 
Executive Director of the Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission, at 614.644.2022. 

A copy of the meeting packet, including the agenda, is available here. 

 

http://ocmc.ohio.gov/ocmc/committees/leg_exec_branch

